HOTEL GUEST & STAFF NOTICE

Stratosphere

Alternate
Rovck nwiRoll
e Access
Information

Sunday - February 25, 2024

During this evening event, Las Vegas Blvd will be closed.

Hotel access will not be possible from Las Vegas Bivd
between 2:30pm- 10:30pm, and vehicles will not be able to
cross Las Vegas Blvd. Please use the alternate directions
provided below.

Plan ahead. Expect delays.

To access the Stratosphere from 2:30pm to 10:30pm, approach from

the west using I-15
o Exit I-15 towards westbound Sahara Avenue, stay left towards Highland Ave.
Continue east on Sahara
Veer right onto Bridge Lane (first right, no sign)
Turn right on Sammy Davis Jr. Dr.
Turn right on Boston Ave into parking garage or
Turn right on Fairfield Ave and Left on Bob Stupak to approach the
Stratosphere from the rear.
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*Portions of the Las Vegas Blvd South will begin opening as early as 8:30pm to vehicular traffic. Roads reopen
on a rolling basis, at the discretion of LVMPD and times are approximate

Thank you for your cooperation.
For more information and help with alternate directions, please visit:
RunRocknRoll.com/community-impact




